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Birmingham Seeks Information on Credit Card Theft Suspects 

 

BIRMINGHAM, MI, March 7, 2014 – The Birmingham Police Department has asked the 

community for help with identifying a couple suspected of credit card theft. On Sunday, 

February 16, a woman from Shelby Township reported her credit cards were stolen at Panera 

Bread. The woman had placed her purse on the floor next to her chair while she went to get food 

from the front counter. Later in the day, she received several fraud alert e-mails from Citi Bank. 

She looked in her wallet and discovered the cards were missing. It was later determined that the 

cards were used to purchase items at Target on Southfield Road, and at the Apple store in Troy. 

The following photos of the suspects were retrieved from the Apple store’s security cameras: 

                

The Birmingham Police Department encourages anyone with information to contact Detective 

Chris Koch at (248) 530-1769. 
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